
  

 
23rd March 2018 

Dear Parents, 
 

Treasure Hunt Competition 

 
We are all looking forward to our theme week next week, which will be based on birds. As part of 
this week, we are going to be visited by the Nite Owls – who will fly their owls in assembly, and 
provide the opportunity for children to have their photograph taken with one of the owls. 
 
We are also going to be holding a treasure hunt around the school – all classes will take part in the 
treasure hunt, and each child will receive a little Easter egg prize, kindly provided by Friends of 
Priory. 
 
When the children have completed the treasure hunt, they will then have 
the chance to submit this to our grand prize draw – which gives them the 
chance to win a rather large Easter egg. This has been very kindly 
donated by Brittains. There will also be a runner-up prize, which has 
been kindly donated by Sweet Paradise. 
 
To enter the grand draw, the children will need to 
hand their completed Treasure Hunt to their class 
teacher, along with a 50p donation to Friends of 
Priory. The draw will take place in our final 
assembly of the term, and the lucky winners will 
have their Easter egg, ready for the weekend. 
If your child would like to enter, please send them 
in with 50p next week to enter the draw. This will  
need to be given directly to the class teacher. 
 
Good Luck everyone! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Tracy Keefe 
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